
Senate Committee on Business and General Government 
Attn: Chair Riley, Vice-Chair Girod and Committee Members 
 
RE: Testimony in opposition to SB 365 
 
I am a resident of Clackamas County, Oregon and am writing to you to convey my adamant 
opposition to SB 365 and all attached amendments, which if passed, would prohibit counties 
from collecting System Development Charges for marijuana farms. This is clearly a financial 
burden on all Oregonians and a push by the marijuana industry for their own benefit. I hope 
you give this matter fair and just consideration on behalf of all Oregonians. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Winston Chang 
Happy Valley, Oregon 
 


